

1771/1 ถนนพัฒนาการ แขวงสวนหลวง เขตสวนหลวง กรุงเทพฯ 10250 โทรศัพท์: 0-2763-2600 โทรสาร: 0-2763-2700 Url: www.tni.ac.th 1771/1 Pattanakarn Road, Suanluang, Bangkok 10250 Thailand Telephone: 0-2763-2600 Facsimile: 0-2763-2700 E-mail: tniinfo@tni.ac.th

Dear Sir/Madam,

Warm greetings from Thai-Nichi Institute of Technology (TNI).

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued cooperation with our institution

We are pleased to announce that TNI will host the 1st TNI Japan Education Fair 2025, with the aim of promoting educational exchange between Japan and Thailand. This event will provide valuable opportunities for Thai students—including high school and university students—to explore study options in Japan and interact with our Japanese partner institutions.

On behalf of TNI, we are honored to invite your university, as one of our valued MOU partner institutions, to participate in this special event as an exhibitor.

Event Details:

- Event Name: TNI Japan Education Fair 2025
- Date: Monday, September 8, 2025, 09:00-16:00
- Venue: Convention Hall, 6th Floor, E Building, Thai-Nichi Institute of Technology
- Target Participants: Japanese language learners from Thai high schools, TNI students, teachers, parents, and others interested in studying in Japan
- Contest/Competition:
 - Mini Kanji Champion
 - Mini Japanese Culture Quiz
 - Origami Speed Rush Championship
 - Digital Redesign Character Contest
 - Engineering AI Competition
 - Logistics Drone Contest. And more
- Special Talks: Engage in insightful discussions featuring representatives from JASSO, as well as executives and distinguished lecturers from TNI.
- Booth Fee: 10,000 THB per booth (Special rate for MOU partners)
 (Includes 1 booth size 3 × 2m, snack boxes, and 1 lunch box)



1771/1 ถนนพัฒนาการ แขวงสวนหลวง เขตสวนหลวง กรุงเทพฯ 10250 โทรศัพท์: 0-2763-2600 โทรสาร: 0-2763-2700 Url: www.tni.ac.th 1771/1 Pattanakarn Road, Suanluang, Bangkok 10250 Thailand Telephone: 0-2763-2600 Facsimile: 0-2763-2700 E-mail: tniinfo@tni.ac.th

สร้างนักคิด ผลิตนักปฏิบัติ สร้างนักประดิษฐ์ ผลิตนักบริหาร

We kindly ask that you inform us of your intention to participate by **Friday**, **June 6**, **2025**. We sincerely look forward to welcoming your institution at this event.

If you wish to participate, please register using the QR code below.



With warm regards,

Rungsun Lertnaisat

President

Thai-Nichi Institute of Technology

